
 

The Corporation of the Town of LaSalle 

To: Mayor and Members of Council 

Prepared by: Ed Thiessen, Director of Fire Service/Fire Chief 

Department: Fire Service 

Date of Report: November 7, 2024 

Report Number: FIRE-24-07 

Subject: Emergency Management – All Encompassing By-law 

Recommendation 

That the report of the Director of Fire Service/Fire Chief dated November 7, 2024 (FIRE-
24-07) regarding the Emergency Management – All Encompassing By-law be received; 

And that, the Emergency Management Program and Emergency Response Plan By-law 
be adopted. 

Report 

The all-encompassing by-law is to adopt and merge the Town of LaSalle Emergency 
Management Program and the Emergency Response Plan to meet the new 
requirements under the Emergency Management and Civil Protection Act. 

In addition to this change, the Emergency Management Coordinator/Administrative 
Assistant to the Fire Chief position has been added to the list of Town of LaSalle 
administrative staff who make up the Emergency Management Program. 

Consultations 

Town of LaSalle Council Services 

Emergency Management Ontario 

Emergency Management Program Committee 

Financial Implications 

Not applicable. 
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Prepared By: 

  

Ed Thiessen 

Link to Strategic Goals 

1. Enhancing organizational excellence - Yes 

2. Strengthen the community’s engagement with the Town - Not Applicable  

3. Grow and diversify the local economy - No  

4. Build on our high-quality of life - No  

5. Sustaining strong public services and infrastructure - Yes 

Communications 

Not applicable.  

Report Approval Details 

Document Title: Emergency Management - All Encompassing By-law.docx 

Attachments: - 8939 - Emergency Management - All Encompassing By-

Law.pdf 

Final Approval Date: Nov 8, 2024 

 

This report and all of its attachments were approved and signed as outlined below: 

 

Joe Milicia 


